LOOW Site Manager To Address ROLE

RESIDENTS Organized for former LOOW site. A comment Lewiston Porter's Environment will hold its regular montally meeting 7 P.M. Wednesday, Feb. 2, at the First Presbyterian Church, Cayuga Street.

Lewistonian Don Gamble will address the group regarding his

period will follow, during which concerned citizens may ask questions.

The LOOW site was the area where the federal government buried radioactive tailings from the seven years as the manager at the Manhattan Project during WWII

and is located about a mile from the Lewiston-Porter school complex.

ROLE President Tim Henderson stated: "I'm encouraged by the Lewiston Town Board's recent resolution sent to President Clinton calling for the removal of radioactive waste from Lewiston.

They are joined by the EPA and New York State's departments of Health and Environmental Conservation, so we have strength in numbers."

Refreshments will be served and, as always, the public is encouraged to attend.